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Right to Read 

 
Dear Parent,  

   

The much celebrated ‘Right to Read’ will mark the close of the first term of this academic year 2023 - 2024. 

The theme for this edition is ‘Mastering Reading Skills and Techniques and the planned reading activities 

and workshops will be conducted from 21st June 2023 (Wednesday) to 26th June 2023 (Monday).  

The management and staff at GEMS Legacy School strongly believe that it is imperative for students to build 

their global understanding while reading and create a mental mind map of related ideas. We aim to not think 

of reading and writing as separate processes that should be taught separately. Students who get plenty of 

chances to write in conjunction with reading strengthen skills in both areas, including critical thinking. 

The activities planned during the reading week are aimed at developing multiple core literacy skills and 

helping all learners develop a lifelong love of both reading and writing. Additional details will be provided by 

the respective class teacher.  

We look forward to your wholehearted support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 


